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Arrant, Bryan, EMNRD

From: Zeno Farris [zfarris @ cimarex.com]
Sent: Friday, November 09, 2007 3:18 PM
To: Arrant, Bryan, EMNRD

Cc: Dee Smith; Scott Haynes; Natalie Krueger

Subject: FW: Grayburg Deep Unit 22
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Bryan here are the shallower tops for the referenced well. We have requested Cactus to calculate the maximum theoretical
deviation based on the inclination and will forward it to you when we get it.

Thanks

Zeno

From: Scott Haynes

Sent: Friday, November 09, 2007 2:59 PM
To: Zeno Farris

Subject: FW: Grayburg Deep Unit 22

Here are the tops for Bryan

From: Natalie Krueger

Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2007 10:34 AM
To: Lee Catalano

Cc: Scott Haynes

Subject: RE: Grayburg Deep Unit 22 '

Great, we'll send those to him.

Thanks!

From: Lee Catalano

Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2007 10:33 AM’
To: Natalie Krueger

Subject: RE: Grayburg Deep Unit 22

No problem:

Yates 1035
Queen 1977
Grayburg 2373

From: Natalie Krueger

Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2007 10:30 AM
To: Lee Catalano

Cc: Scott Haynes

Subject: Grayburg Deep Unit 22

Hi Lee,

The OCD wants formation tops above the San Andres @ 2719’ because we had to do 1” top jobs above that. Is there
any way you could get us that information? Even if it’s an estimate, that’s ok...thanks!

11/13/2007
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Natalie Krueger
phone  169-420-2723
Jar  972-443-6+486
nkrueger(@cimarex.com
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